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DISASSEMBLING/ASSEMBLING THE  
  
1.  Remove socket head cap screws and split. 
 
 
2. Remove the snap ring from  
  

SERVICE BULLETIN 
 

PLC 5 LICENSING NO LONGER SUPPORTED BY ALLEN-BRADLEY 

ATTENTION! 
Dear Valued Customer, 
It is our responsibility to inform you that Allen-Bradley’s PLC 5 platform will no longer be serviceable by Granco Clark after  
December 31st, 2024. Granco Clark will no longer have access to the licensing needed connect to the processors or make any 
modifications to the programming. 
 
Additionally, 1756-DHRIO cards are reaching their official end of life at the end of 2024. It will no longer be possible to 
communicate between ethernet and Data Highway/Remote I/O. 
 
As a valued customer Granco Clark wanted to get this notice out so you can explore options of replacing or upgrading your 
current controls system. If you are interested in a controls or processor upgrade, please reach out to your salesman or email 
sales@grancoclark.com  


